Sarah Cohen 8606 Westlake Drive Greendale, WI 53129 (262) 716-4052

August 20th, 2015

Dr. Davis Superintendent Shorewood School District 1701 E. Capitol Drive Shorewood, WI 53211

Dear Dr. Davis and the Shorewood School Board,

I am writing to inform you of my resignation from my special education teacher position, with the Shorewood School District, effective August 20^{th} , 2015.

I am grateful for the personal connections I made with so many members of the Shorewood community during my time in this district. The students, families, and staff members that I worked with all continued to help shape the educator I am today.

I wish all of you continued success in the future.

Sincerely,

Sarah Cohen